GRAND COUNTY WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT
GRAND COUNTY SPECIAL SERVICE WATER DISTRICT

Regular Meeting =—=---rccccmmccrcnccmcc— e ——— April 11, 1991

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman,
D. L. Taylor at 7:00 A.M., at the District office, Other
Board members present were Karl Tangren, Bobbie Domenick,
John Groo and David Maki.

Special Service District members present were D.
L. Taylor, George White, Dan Holyocak, and Bill McDougald.

Others present were Roberta Highland and Dale Pier-
son.

After calling for additions or corrections to the
minutes of the meeting of March 28, 1991, and hearing none,
the Chair declared the minutes approved as circulated to the
Board.

Pierson has contacted John West, the last chairman
of the homeowners association, who will contact the rest of
the neighborhood for their approval of test pumping the
Hecla well. The test will be in the 150 gpm range, If it
will pump 100 gpm, pumping that well will be worth while.
D. L. suggested we get an OK from the subdivision before we
test the well.

The letter from Mark Page was discussed, and
coples of the statement letter from Moab Irrigation Co. were
handed to those present, It was agreed to meet with M., I, C.
to discuss these points. The meeting should be in the next
week. Dan suggested the meeting be next Thursday, April 18,
1991 to address the points in Mark's letter and to cover the
points in their letter.

Dale reminded Board members of the Board Member
Seminar put by the State Auditors Office on aApril 22, at
7:00 P.M,., in the Council Chambers in the Courthouse. D. L.
asked that Roberta remind members of that meeting.

John Groo moved to approve the check list. George
seconded. MOTION CARRIED.

The meeting adjourned at 8:15 A.M.
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